
No Stress for
September…

Awarm
welcome to our newest members and
an invitation to ALL to join us at our
annual luncheon (formerly “The

Annual Fall Picnic’’) on Tuesday, September 10th, at noon-
Buffet Lunch, at The View at Crabmeadow Golf Course.
Cost is free to paidmembers but youMUST RSVP!
(additional cost for plus-ones)

If you got this envelope, you have all the info!
If not, please contact us at retiredutn@gmail.com!
This is not only a luncheon, it is our annual

meeting. Stay involved!
Even if you are not attending, please renew yourmembership with
us. It is the only way tomaintain NYSUT benefits and services.

mailto:retiredutn@gmail.com


Keeping Upwith R-UTN
This year we began hosting a series of Happy
Hours at Napper Tandy’s. This picture is from
our latest in August. Please keep an eye out for
these throughout the year as they are a great
way to keep in touch!

(Denise Gorman, NancyWine, Stephanie Cusack, Cathy Hlinka)

Will we be seeing you in the September Luncheon pics????



Something’s Missing…
We love to hear from our
members and knowwhat they
are up to. Please send any pics
or stories from your retiree
adventures to

denise.lardi@gmail.com.
Help Us Out
All you social butterflies still hanging with your building
buddies, it just takes one of you to send us a picture or blurb. Heard
of a retiree doing a great thing? Let us know!

Political Action!!!!
Members will be reporting from RC23 as well as
the NYSUT conference in October. Your Union is
working hard tomaintain benefits for all retirees.
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What’s NewWith You??
Please send any photos, short blurbs, or anything you’d like to

share to denise.lardi@gmail.com

Coming Up…
*Luncheon/SeptemberMeeting 9/10 12:00 noon
*watch for emails regarding next Happy Hour

**Pleasemake it a habit to check out our website

retiredteachersofnorthport.org for up-to-date information on all our

goings-on!**

mailto:denise.lardi@gmail.com

